
 

15th February 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Cinema Afternoon 

Children and parents enjoyed the Cinema afternoon on Tuesday.  The chil-
dren were very excited and eventually they did all settle down into a Cinema 
silence.  We raised just over £450 which will go towards our class set of 
iPads.  Thank you to all those parents who attended too! 

Homework for the holidays 
  
 As we discussed in the last parents forum with Mrs Seabright (Headteacher) there will be no 
Brainbuilder project this half term as parents requested that this be set in a longer holiday (3 times 
a year).  Homework will be set linked to tests and gaps in children’s key skills Reading and Math-
ematics. 

School Bell 

We are excited about having our new school bell installed over the half term break.  
This will hopefully be in use the first Monday back and will signal the start and end 
time to the school day.  The bell will ring at 8.45am and 3.15pm.  This will help par-
ents, staff and children efficiently in and out of school. 
 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 1, 3, 4 and 10 for achieving over 96% attendance last 
week. 
 

English Classes 

Please can any parents wishing to sign up to English classes (ESOL) leave 
their name and contact details in the school office.  Miss Yasmin is busily 
arranging the next set of classes.  
We hope to see many of our parents attend these FREE classes. 
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PTO 

Hack Oldham 
 
 Hack Oldham are running a free coding workshop for children of all ages who know 
their way around a computer, even if they have not necessarily done any coding 
before. There are 12 places available on each workshop – six using Hack Oldham 
laptops and six for children who can bring their own laptop. Children must be 
accompanied by an adult at all times. To book a place simply email 
hello@hackoldham.com and let us know if you are bringing your own laptop or not. 
Laptops will be allocated on a first come first served basis.
Sessions will run from 10am to 11.30pm and from 1pm to 2.30pm on Thursday 21st 
February, 2019. Please specify in your email which session you would like to attend.
 

Spelling Shed Winners 

Congratulations to our top speller Aisha Akhtar (Class 6) with 105,713,920 
total points for her correct spellings. 

DATES FOR AFTER HALF TERM 

* Monday 25th February - Whole School Assembly (9am Parents Welcome)   
* Tuesday 26th February - Year 3 at Chester Zoo 
* Wednesday 27th February - Year 4 at Museum of Science and Industry(MOSI)/Class 1 at 
 Castleshaw 
* Friday 1st February - (9am Parents Welcome) 

WISHING ALL OUR CHILDREN AND FAMILIES A SAFE AND HAPPY HALF TERM 

Place Winners Total points awarded for 
correct spellings

1st Class 6 153,596,554

2nd Class 7 61,231,266

3rd Class 4 28,138,968
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